HAPPY NEW YEAR......... Welcome to our first Meeting Eblast for January 6, 2021!!

Since the safety of our Members is of utmost importance, the Sly Fox Ski Club Board has decided to continue with the
Membership Meetings via Eblasts through the remainder of the 2020-21 season, in lieu of in-person meetings at The Bar.
Our next Eblast will be January 20, 2021.

Our January Big Snow | trip is this weekend. 21 adventurous skiers will be heading up for a fun filled weekend! This is our
pre-trip meeting via Eblast. Some changes have occurred due to Michigan coronavirus mandates. During these times, we
are always evaluating the trip to have an enjoyable & safe trip for all.

Changes for January Big Snow |, carpooling or drive on your own. With safety in mind & the minimum not met to cover
the cost of the bus, ultimately the bus was cancelled.

Skiing both days, Saturday & Sunday at Indianhead/Blackjack Mountains. Food is take-out only. Sat. & Sun., made to
order breakfast also Saturday dinner will be take-out to your room in the Lodge. Breakfast Monday is included, made to
order (take out) at the Sky Bar. We have food vouchers for lunch (in form of cash) to use as they wish. Yup, they have a
walk up bar. For this trip only, Indianhead Lodge has granted us an optional free Sunday night lodging.

It is the utmost importance to follow the Big Snow Resort COVID-19 protocols. All skiers will have all updates & details.
Remember to wear your masks or facial coverings indoors, in lift lines & social distance.

Our Big Snow Il Trip is still a go. THERE IS STILL TIME TO SIGN UP. Here are the details & is subject to change.
Big Snow |l — February 19-21, 2021
e SkiIndianhead and/or Blackjack both days. Double occupancy $290 & $370 single.
e Transportation is Lamers motor coach. This is subject to change. With coronavirus concerns, your safety and the
minimum of 38 people for the bus occupancy, may transform to a carpool or drive on your own.
e Two nights at Indianhead Lodge, two-day lift pass, 2 breakfasts & Sat night dinner. On the bus up to Wakefield,
individual bag lunch (subs). Return trip, a Culvers stop (on your own). See website for details & any changes.
e Space is available. We already have 10 skiers, a total of 20 skiers needed for the group rate at Big Snow Resort.
Send your check & sign up form sooner than later to save your spot.
e Interested in being a Co-trip leader? Contact Deb Bramschreiber, marketing@slyfoxskiclub.org
o All attending must register with Sly Fox Ski Club & be Members of Sly Fox or Gelandesprung ski clubs.
o Big Snow Il Trip will follow CDC guidelines on the bus. Individuals can bring their own beverages (no glass) in
small coolers that can fit under their seats. To reduce cross contamination, no large coolers.
o Taking extra steps for safety on trips, coronavirus & related, influences us. Lamers has requested that all
passengers wear face coverings on their motor coach. Trips are subject to change.
Look for updates at our Sly Fox website at: slyfoxskiclub.org or contact Sam Fontaine, trips@slyfoxskiclub.org.

MERIBEL, FRANCE. Sam continues to work on rescheduling Meribel (January 2023) and Telluride (end of March 2022) trips.

Gelandesprung has postponed their 2021 Big Sky, Montana trip to January 2022. If you still want to ski Big Sky Montana,
the week of March 13-20, 2021, the trip will continue to go forward with Winter Ski & Sport organized by their associate
Crystal. This trip will no longer be either Club’s trip, will not have a Club trip leader and is open to anyone, any age. Winter
Ski & Sport have created a Website for Big Sky Ski trip and is available to allow anyone to sign up & pay online with a
credit card. There are only 5 spots left on the trip. To sign up for this trip, go to this website address:
https://www.winterskiandsport.com/green-bay-adventure-to-big-sky  Additional questions please email Crystal,
crystal@winterskiandsport.com . Sam Fontaine will be assisting Crystal & possibly can assist with your questions.

Our Spring Banquet is still scheduled for April 10, 2021 at Hollanders in Little Chute.

NOMINATIONS AND VOTING FOR 2021-2022 SLY SKI CLUB OFFICERS:

This is the time of the year that we need to nominate candidates for the Sly Fox Ski Club Board positions of President, Vice-
President, Secretary and Treasurer for the upcoming ski season of 2021-2022. If you are interested in representing the Sly
Fox Ski Club in one of these positions or know of someone who would, please submit your nomination(s) to:
membership@slyfoxskiclub.org.Nominations will be accepted from January 6™ to March 3", 2021. All individuals
nominated must be paid members of the Sly Fox Ski Club for the 2020-2021 season.

On March 3", ballots will be sent to all paid Members for voting. Please return your ballot selections, via email to
membership@slyfoxskiclub.org between March 3 — March 17™. Votes will be calculated on March 18™ and results will be
sent out.

Thank you to all who have joined & renewed their Sly Fox Membership this year. That is the best way to get the most
current news of the Club and to keep the Club going with the best trips imaginable. Membership year is May 1st thru April
30™. Membership is accepted throughout the year.



